
 

Mr. and Mrs. Nabours are 
Retiring  

 

 
 

CHILDREN, PARENTS, FRIENDS AND 
ALUMNAE ARE INVITED TO CELEBRATE  

MR. AND MRS. NABOURS 
 

FRIDAY, JUNE 11, 2010 3:30 PM 
IN THE EL MARINO ROSE GARDEN  

 
TO HELP WITH THE EVENT AND/OR  SUBMIT PHOTOS, 

PLEASE EMAIL OR CALL LESLIE GARDNER 
GGELECTRIC@VERIZON.NET 310-397-3601 


